
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

           The Parish of St Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES:  

Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week II 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 28th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass EP Intentions 

Sun 29th Twenty-Sixth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Catherine Atkin (RIP) 
Mon 30th St Jerome, P, D No Public Mass 

Tues 1st 
October 

St Theresa of the Child 
Jesus, V, R 

6:15pm Mass Maureen Fitzgibbon (RIP) 

Wed 2nd Guardian Angels 9:30am Mass Fr George Malecki (RIP) 

Thur 3rd Ferial 9:30am Mass Carmel & David Miall & 
Family’s Intentions 

Fri 4th St Francis of Assisi, R 
Day of Special Prayer for the Needy 
and Hungry of the World 
Family Fast Day 

9:00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

9:30am Mass Fr Patrick Brizzell (RIP, Ann.) 

Sat 5th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 6th Twenty-Seventh Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Special Intention 

11:00am Mass Charlie Newport (RIP, Ann.) 
 Please join us for Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament this Friday, the first Friday of the month  

 
BAPTISM: A warm welcome to Ava Elizabeth Trew, who will be baptised into God’s family this Sunday, 29th 
September, at St Luke’s. We pray that Ava may live a long and happy life, and that both she and her family will be 

guided by the Holy Spirit at all times. 
 
NEW LECTIONARY: Many thanks to all parishioners who have donated so generously towards the purchase of 
the new editions of the Lectionary. There is still time to donate should you wish to do so. Please contact the office 
for further information. All donations, no matter the size, will be very much appreciated. 

 
FAMILY FAST DAY is this week on Friday, 4th October. CAFOD would be deeply grateful for your 
support of this appeal. See the posters for different ways to donate to this appeal, or use the envelopes 

provided in the porch. The second collection will be taken next weekend, 5th/6th October. Thank you for your generosity. 
 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: At the beginning of the week, the children of St 
Luke’s gathered together for a special assembly about Blessed Carlo Acutis. The children listened to the story of his 
life and heard about his strength of faith. He had special devotion to the Eucharist and to Our Lady. During the 
month of October, as they pray the Rosary, they will also devote their prayers to Blessed Carlo Acutis. The Diocese 
has given each child a bookmark as a memorial of the canonisation of Blessed Carlo Acutis. 

Next Open Morning: Tuesday, 8th October 2024 
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“Do all you can to preach the Gospel and if necessary use words.” (St Francis of Assisi) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 

Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 

Fr Vincent Kennedy 
Canon John Gordon 
Canon Phil Moor, VG 
Tony Angles 
Anne Shaw 
Maria Brennan 
Ieuan Thomas 
Jeremy Selman 

Fr Peter Burke 
For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

 
REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the repose of the soul of Mary Constance (Connie) Riley, a parishioner at St 
Luke’s, who died at the Countess of Chester Hospital on Friday, 13th September, aged 96 years. Connie’s funeral 
service will take place at Chester Crematorium on Tuesday, 8th October at 1:20pm. Please keep Connie, her family 

and friends in your prayers at this difficult time. May she rest in peace. 
Please also keep in your prayers the two priests of our Diocese who died recently, Father Alban Greenwood and Father 

George Malecki. May they rest in peace. 
 
FEAST OF ST LUKE MASS & SOCIAL EVENT: The Feast of St Luke, our patron saint, will be celebrated on 

Friday, 18th October. We will have an evening Mass that day, at 6:30pm, followed by a social gathering in our 
lovely Parish Centre. In order to help the organisers with their planning, it would be very helpful if you could 
indicate on the form in the church porch if you will be attending this event. We very much hope to welcome 
parishioners from both St Luke’s and St Cuthbert’s to this evening. Any musicians who might be available to 
play during the Mass, please let the office know. 
 

SUNDAY MISSALS: There has been quite a lot of interest in purchasing new personal Sunday Missals in bulk. 
Forms are still available at the back of church for those who would be interested in buying a new Missal in this 
way. Please return completed forms to Chris (at St Cuthbert’s) or place in the box in the porch (at St Luke’s). 
Payment for Missals will be requested at a later date. 

 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: Our monthly foodbank collection at both churches will be this weekend, 
28th/29th September. This month they are particularly in need of the following: coffee, custard, jelly, cordial, 
tinned cold meat, UHT milk, rice, noodles & soup (Mid-Cheshire – St Cuthbert’s); mashed potato, jam, tinned 
vegetables, spaghetti & tomatoes; long grain rice & toiletries (shower gel, deodorant) (Runcorn & District – St Luke’s). Many 
thanks for your continuing support of those in need. 

 
CHURCH FLOWERS: Many thanks to all those who have contributed so far to the collection towards the cost 
of flowers in our churches. The collection boxes will be available again this weekend (28th/29th September) for 
any donations you may wish to make. All donations are very welcome, no matter how small; both groups 
would like to thank you for your support. 

 
ROSARY IN OCTOBER: The Rosary will be recited after morning Mass at St Luke’s on Wednesday during October, 
beginning this Wednesday, 2nd October. There will also be Rosary this Wednesday at St Cuthbert’s from 10am. All 
are welcome to join us if you are able at either church. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: Counts of the loose plate offerings over the last month came to an overall total of 
£2,232.21 and Standing Orders for August raised £2,114.00. Our recent second collection for Home Missions was a 
fantastic £387.75, which has been forwarded on. Your constant generosity to all our collections is very much 

appreciated. If you are making an offering to church by cheque, please make it payable to “St Luke’s Frodsham”. 
 

This weekend’s PASTORAL LETTER from Bishop Mark is available online on our website at: 
https://www.stlukesparish.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/03-Pastoral-Letter-On-the-Pilgrim-Path-of-the-Shrewsbury-
Diocese.pdf. Some printed copies are available in the church porches for those unable to access the online version. 
 
Upcoming Events 

Saturday, 5th October 2024 • Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm Mass at St Luke’s 
Sunday, 6th October 2024  • Monthly Coffee Morning at St Luke’s following 11:00am Mass 
Wednesday, 9th October 2024 • Rosary at St Luke’s (after 9:30am Mass) & St Cuthbert’s (10:00am) 
Friday, 18th October 2024 • Feast of St Luke Mass and Social Event, 6:30pm 
Weekend 26th/27th October 2024 • Monthly Foodbank collection at both Churches 

 

 Please pray for Mark, Eleventh Bishop of Shrewsbury, on the anniversary of his succession on 1st October 2010  


